
 
 
 

Autumn 2018 Parent Survey Results 

We would love to thank all the parents that completed our 
Survey reviewing our Autumn Term 2018. These graphs 
summarise the results together with the actions we will 
take to respond to the feedback received. Your feedback is 
extremely important to us; please always let us know how 
we can make our school the best place that it can be for all 
the children with us.  
With very best wishes, 

The Rocks Lane Montessori team 


